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A Closing Note  
and Appreciation  
from the Editor

For 25 years, Sacred Web has appeared in print form. The journal was 
founded in 1998 with the intention of sharing with its readers the 

wealth of the wisdom traditions and of their timeless relevance to 
modernity; hence, the subtitle ‘A Journal of Tradition and Modernity.’

While it is no longer possible to sustain the journal in its present print 
format, the Editor intends to continue the original goals of the journal 
through a digital format. Efforts are therefore underway to enhance the 
content of the website at www.sacredweb.com to offer an archive of 
all 50 print volumes, new feature articles, reviews, artwork and poetry, 
as well as audio and videotaped content and a moderated forum for 
discussions by readers.

The Editor would like to thank all those who have enabled the journal 
to exist, including, of course, its various contributors.

In particular, the Editor wishes to express a debt of gratitude to the 
following:

•	 King	Charles	III	who,	as	Prince	of	Wales,	has	supported	the	journal	
and has introduced both the Sacred Web Conferences

•	 Professor	Seyyed	Hossein	Nasr,	who	has	supported	the	journal	
from the outset, guided it, and offered keynote addresses at both 
the Conferences

•	 William	Stoddart,	Reza	Shah-Kazemi,	Wolfgang	Smith,	Huston	
Smith, Alvin Moore, Michael Fitzgerald, among the many friends 
of Sacred Web, who have guided it and contributed to it over 
the years



129SACRED WEB 50

•	 Nigel	Jackson,	for	his	beautiful	and	symbolic	cover	illustrations	
that have graced the journal for many years

•	 The	generous	donors	who	have	supported	this	enterprise

•	 Sam,	 Innis,	 and	 the	 staff	 at	 Samco,	 who	 have	 typeset	 and	
printed the journal, and Jon and Karim who have helped with 
the publication of the website

•	 Nazlin,	not	only	for	acting	as	the	Conferences’	organizer	and	
generally assisting with the distribution of the journal, but for 
initially suggesting the idea which led to the journal’s existence.

Last, but not least, a special appreciation is extended to you, the 
readers of Sacred Web, for justifying the journal’s existence. We hope, 
God willing, to continue our engagement with you online.

M. Ali Lakhani, KC
Founding Editor
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